
Hawkeyes  move  on  without
three players
By Brendan Stiles

HawkeyeDrive.com

Senior wide receiver Blake Haluska, sophomore running back
Barkley Hill and redshirt freshman wide receiver A.J. Jones
will not be with the Hawkeyes in 2014, Iowa head coach Kirk
Ferentz announced Wednesday.

According to a release issued by the UI, Haluska’s career is
ending due to a shoulder injury, while Hill and Jones are both
transferring  to  different  programs.  Jones’  decision  to
transfer  was  first  reported  Wednesday  morning  by  Hawkeye
Report’s Blair Sanderson.

Haluska appeared in three games last season and had been part
of the team since 2010 when he first walked on. Hill was
forced to redshirt in 2012 following a season-ending knee
injury during fall camp and didn’t play in 2013.
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